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November 22, 1880

Mr. Walter D. Broadhead

1645 North Tth Street

Grand Junction, Colorado

Dear Mr, Broadhead:

‘This {s written with rejerence to three wells drilled by you:

The No. | Pure-Federal in Section 6, T8S8, RI0O1W
No. 2 Pure-Federal in Section 1, T8&S, R101W ),
»/The No. 1 Stiner in Section 24, T2N, R3W — ¥ = /U -

The intentions to drill the two Pure-Federal wells are still being held pending
receipt of the Designation of Agent form,

If these wells have been drilled, completion reports are needed, and if dry holes,
plugging records.

We are still waiting for the present status of the No. 1 Stiner well.

Please give immaediate attention to these matters so the files may be brought
up to date.

Very truly yours,

OIL AND GAS CONSERVATION COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF COLORADO

D. V. Rogers, Deputy Director
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